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CURRICULUM Conferences 
Our Curriculum this month will revolve 
around many interesting topics to start 
the new years off for the children. We 
will learn about different New Year’s 
Celebrations around the world. The 
animals that hibernate in this chilly 
season of winter, the colors of winter 
and everyone’s favorite, Teddy Bears! 

We will be offering Parent/Teacher 
conferences this month for children ages 2 
and older for anyone interested. Please keep 
an eye out for sign up sheets in your child’s 
class. Children under 2 can check in on their 
child’s portfolio at any time.  

 
Charlotte  

 1/7 
 

Kai  
 1/11 

 
Malcolm 

1/29 
 

Clara 
1/16 

 
Courage 

1/20 
 

Ms. Jenn 
1/30 

Just a reminder to parents that we are OPEN on 
Martin Luther King Jr. Birthday, Jan. 20th.  

SNOW 
If we have any inclement weather that causes 
delay/closure of the center please check your 

emails, or WJZ-13. We also have an account with 
rainedout.net for you to receive text alerts. 
 Search for our school and add your cell 

 number to subscribe.  

BIRTHDAYS 

REMINDERS 

REMINDERS 
-Tuition is due every Friday for the upcoming week. We allow 1(one) week at half 
price for vacation only to be used from September to the following September 
for children who have been enrolled for over a year and full time at our center. 

  
-Our Gym Classes are every Monday...Free for toddler class and older! 

-Dance Class is every Wednesday with KC Dance and Fitness. 
-Sign Language Class is every Friday. Free for 2 years and up. Sponsored By 

Community Support Services for the Deaf in Windsor Mill. 
-Total Speech (speech therapy) is available for any child who may benefit from 

these services. Check with Ms. Heather for more information.  
 

Thank You 
 

We would like to thank everyone who 
came to our Holiday events. These 

events are even more special with our 
families support. Also, thanks from our 
staff for the thoughtful cards and gifts.  

 


